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Phonics is an effective way of teaching children to read. 

By ensuring high quality phonics teaching, we want to 

improve literacy levels and give all children a solid base 

to build on as they progress through school.  

All children, nationally in Year 1, take part in the 

phonics screening check to check their phonics 

knowledge. It is one of the ways we confirm whether 

your child is making the progress expected in the 

national curriculum. Mr Roberts will be administrating 

the check and children are used to the structure of the 

check. For more information please follow this link.

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/664c87774f29e1d07fadcba9/2024_Information_for_parents_assessment_phonics_screening_check_WEBHO.pdf


 

 

 

 

 


